AGEDA 17EM S

Jan Smallacombe

IS
From: libbie.hodgkinson@shc-Itd.co.uk
Sent: 05 November 2018 14:07
To: info@tavistock.gov.uk
Subject: Butcher Park Hill - Road Closure
Attachments: Location Plan.pdf; Diversion Route Detailed.pdf
Dear Sirs,

We are currently applying for a road closure licence with Devon County Council and just wanted to inform you of the
works planned on Butcher Park Hill in Tavistock for the new Barratt Homes site. Please see attached a location plan
for the closure and the proposed diversion route.

We will be installing a new foul sewer and new gas line up Butcher Park Hill, plus we will be excavating and exposing
the existing BT line for it to be moved in anticipation for the 278 works which is yet to be agreed and applied for.
The works will take 14 weeks and we are currently looking at starting on 11/02/2019.

At your earliest convenience please can you confirm receipt of this email and also confirm whether you are happy or
have any objections to the works.

If you require anything further please let me know,
Kind regards,

Libbie Hodgkinson

Trainee Technical Co-Ordinator
Tel: 01579 362630

Mob: 07580 575541

Fax: 01579 364098

Web: www.shc-ltd.co.uk

Steve Hoskin
y ‘ Construction Ltd.

Building & Civil Enginesting Conlraciors

To view our email policy and disclaimer please click here.
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